
Dear Pure Dental Patients,

We are limiting the number of people in the lobby at one time to promote social 

distancing. Thank you for your patience and we'll be with you as soon as possible!

For appointments, please only have the patients themselves come into the building. For 

kids or anyone who requires assistance, please only one guardian or helper to attend the 

appointment at this time.

To minimize the number of things that are touched in the office, we have removed 

magazines and toys in the waiting room. We have installed air purifiers with HEPA 

filtration in our office, front desk sneeze guard protectors, and are disinfecting the high 

touch areas on a regular basis.

If you are sick or around someone who is sick, please call and reschedule your 

appointment.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We appreciate your patience as we work together during this unprecedented time.

Feel free to call Pure Dental at 651-731-3064 if you need to speak to someone.

Sincerely,

Dr. Truong and the Pure Dental Team

Amy Ha Truong D.D.S.

6230 10th St. N.
Ste. 520

Oakdale, MN  55128
www.PureDentalMN.com

651-731-3064


